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To provide feedback on the newsletter, please click here.  Website: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/ 

  Which Week? 
This Week: Tuesday 7th May (Week 1) 

Next Week: Monday 13th May (Week 2) 

National Online Safety: Online Grooming 

Online Grooming is when someone befriends and builds an emotional relationship with a child and communicates with them 

through the internet with the intent to commit an offence.  

This type of victimisation can take place across any platform; from social media and messaging apps to online gaming and live 

streaming. Often it involves young people being tricked, forced or pressured into doing something they wouldn’t normally do 

(coercion).  

Inside Kingshurst 

Many, many congratulations to the Under16 Girls Football Team who played in the Solihull Cup Semi-Finals last week. After placing 
top in the North Solihull schools earlier this year they unfortunately lost in their semi finals match to St. Peters but came out ready 
against Grace Academy in their final match, winning 3-1 and therefore finished 3rd in the Solihull Cup and are the top girls football 
team in North Solihull. Congratulations to the girls and thanks to Mrs Lowe to coaching the team throughout the course of the year.  

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

Insight into the NHS: One day careers event at Heartlands Hospital for Years 10/11 

The Work Experience team at University Hospitals Birmingham is running an Insight into the NHS 
Careers Day at Heartlands Hospital on Tuesday 2nd July 2024. 

The event will start at 9.00am and will finish at 3.00pm and students will be able to come along 
and meet the professionals from across the Trust and learn about the different roles available in 
the NHS and will include some hands-on workshops. 

Heartlands would like to offer this opportunity to students who attend a school within a radius of 
the hospital and therefore places are available for our own students to attend if they are proac-
tive in applying via the following Microsoft forms link: https://forms.office.com/e/bNuB2X6DvB 

The application form is open until Monday 20th May and successful applicants will be emailed by 
Tuesday 28th May 2024 with more information. 

On Your Marks...Get Set…Exams Are ‘Go’! 

Although some assessments have already taken place, including food, art 

and Spanish orals, this week marks the beginning of the formal BTEC and 

GCSE examinations for Year 11, with those taking A Levels commencing as 

of next week. 

ALL students have been issued with their bespoke exam timetable, that 

specifically lists each of their examinations. CLICK HERE FOR SCHEDULE 

Please find a hyperlink (above) that will take you to the Academy webpage 

where a document lists every examination to check against times and 

dates where required. 

If you are in any doubt, you MUST contact the Student Services Team via 

the Academy number (0121 329 8300) or the Examinations Officer, Mrs 

Gaffer (exams@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk) in order to access further 

advice and guidance. 
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